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All District Cricket Associations, Teams, Managers/Coaches, Curators, Match Officials, and Players are hereby informed that due to the recent rain and wet pitch conditions, the BCA Randhir Verma U-19 One Day League matches scheduled at Jamui, Purnea, and Patna from 21-03-2024 to 22-03-2024 have been postponed. The fresh dates for these matches will be announced soon. 
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(Sunil Kumar-Singh) 

Notice 

General Manager, Cricket Operations 
Bihar Cricket Association 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

